
  

  

5 BOGGS COTTAGE, KEELE, reference 14/00036/207C3 

 
 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update, in accordance with the resolution 
of Planning Committee at its meeting of 3rd January 2019 (since repeated), of the progress in relation 
to the taking of enforcement action against a breach of planning control at this location.  

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 

 
 
As previously reported a ‘start letter’ was issued on 11th March, in respect of the appeal that was lodged 
against the serving of the Enforcement Notice, setting out that the appellant has requested the Hearing 
procedure and that, having applied the criteria and considered all representations they consider that 
the Hearing procedure is suitable and that they intend to determine the appeal by this procedure.  Your 
Officer has confirmed that the Hearing procedure is suitable. 
 
In accordance with the request of Planning Committee on 26th May, information has been sought from 
the Planning Inspectorate on the arrangements for the Hearing but at the time this report was prepared 
the Council still awaits confirmation from the Planning Inspectorate of the date and arrangements for 
the Hearing.  Any response received from the Planning Inspectorate prior to the meeting will be 
reported.  
 
 
Date report prepared: 7th July 2020 


